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To Whom It May Concern,

Transport for London on behalf of Photo-Me

| am writing this letter in support of the installation of Photo-Me booths on the
TfL network.

TfL are re-introducing Photo Booths across the network to provide a customer
service, diversify our customer offer, and in order to capitalise on disused
space. A contract with Photo-Me is in place, who are in the process of
identifying appropriate spaces on the network and in some cases applying for
Listed Building Consent where required. The process of applying for Listed
Building Consent follows internal consultation and agreement on the proposed
spaces.

The identified space at Chalk Farm station has been through the internal
consultation process and has been agreed by all parties. TfL would therefore .
welcome the installation of a Photo-Me booth in this location.

Yours sincerely

~ Nicola Parsons
Business Development Manager
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